
PROTECT YOUR 
BOTTOM LINE AND 
RESIDENT CARE

Accurate coding 
in the new Patient 
Driven Payment 
Model (PDPM) is 
essential!

Act now to ensure that your 
staff are proficient and ready.

The Patient Driven Payment 

Model (PDPM) takes effect 

on October 1, 2019 and the 

Resource Utilization Groups 

(RUGs) system ends. PDPM 

relies on rapid, accurate patient 

assessment and diagnosis on 

the MDS and ICD-10 coding to 

determine payments for each 

patient. Incorrect or insufficient 

coding can significantly impact 

the payment rate for each 

patient.

To assist in the building of 

coding proficiency, AHCA 

has partnered with the 

American Health Information 

Management Association 

(AHIMA) to offer two targeted 

on-line trainings. 

ICD-10 for Coders

This in-depth course features 8 

modules covering coding and 

clinical document improvement 

(CDI).  SNF coders will learn 

ICD-10-CM coding guidelines, CDI 

program implementation, and 

best practices for transitioning to 

PDPM.  (16 CNEs for nurses and 16 

AHIMA CEs upon completion)

Who Should Attend: 
SNF Billing Staff’, MDS Staff; Nurs-

ing & Therapy Staff; Admissions 

and Discharge Staff   

$499 for AHCA members 

$599 for non-members

Sign up online now:

ICD-10 for 
Non-Coders 

This 4-hour course is designed 

to give non-coders the 

knowledge they need to lead a 

successful PDPM transition. (4 

CNEs for nurses, 4 AHIMA CEs, 

and 4 NAB approved CEs are 

available upon completion.  

Who Should Attend: 
Administrators, DONs,  

Management Staff

$199 for AHCA members 

$249 for non-members

Sign up online now:

Program launches in mid-March. Sign up now for the pre-sale.

Ensure your skilled nursing facility (SNF) is ready 
for the October 1, 2019 change to the Patient 
Driven Payment Model (PDPM). 
The PDPM will require improved documentation and the accurate application of 
ICD-10-CM diagnosis codes by SNFs to demonstrate the patient’s needs for skilled 
care, and treatment best suited for those needs. 

Who Should Participate in this Module?

• SNF/NF Coding Professionals • Consultants • Auditors

• Minimum Data Set (MDS) Coordinator • Government Auditors

LEARN MORE AT 

ahca.org/icd10pdpm
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